
From: Agency Info, <AgencyInfo@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Smith, AustinAustinSmith@gov.sc.gov
Date: 1/23/2016 7:40:46 PM

Subject: FW: SCDOT Winter Storm Saturday Evening Report
Attachments: January 23 2016 1800 Winter Weather Report.pdf

From: Hutto, J. Allen
Sent: Saturday, January 23, 2016 7:40:31 PM (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada) 
To: Hutto, J. Allen
Cc: Hall, Christy; Nicholas, Wendy; Colvin, Leland D
Subject: SCDOT Winter Storm Saturday Evening Report

SCDOT crews continue to clear and treat roads in the northern counties of the state. Crews will be working 
overnight in District 3 (upstate) and District 4 (York and Cherokee primarily). Most of the roads in the rest of 
the state are in good condition, at least as far as snow and ice go. However, motorists should continue to use 
caution as wet spots may freeze overnight and create black ice conditions.

A detailed report by District is attached.

District 4 crews working tonight

Allen Hutto
Government Relations Officer
South Carolina Department of Transportation
Office: 803-737-0593
Mobile: 803-665-2764
Email: huttoja@scdot.org
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